
 
Loving to Learn, Growing Together, Caring for All 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Jane Farraday 

Church Road, Levens, Kendal LA8 8PU   015395 60694   office@levens.cumbria.sch.uk   www.levens.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

 

The full board of Governors met on 14 December 2017  

An update was provided on Governor vacancies: Jenny Berge has been 
nominated to fill the LA governor vacancy, Simon Webb was re-appointed as a 
parent Governor, and a new Foundation Governor to fill the current vacancy has 
been nominated with appointment anticipated shortly.  

The Governors reviewed and signed off the Budget Control Report, the October 
Budget Review, the Audited School Funds 16/17 and made arrangements for the 
completion of the Schools Financial Values Standard. A number of other policies 
for revision were reviewed and signed off. Details of these will be in the official 
minutes. 

Governors were updated on the school dining facilities. They re-affirmed support 
for a temporary dining room (Portacabin) pending completion of new build 
facilities.  

The school evaluation report was discussed following a peer to peer (external) 

review of the plan. There was a focus on phonics and Governors were updated on 
provision, staff training and progress. In addition, the School Development Plan 
was also reviewed and the priorities for 2017-2018 discussed. The Head 
teacher’s report included detail on good attendance figures and plans for cover in 
the continuing absence of The Bowfell Class teacher. The official report following 
Ofsted Inspection on 22nd November was still awaited and there was 
consequently no discussion of the report in the meeting. The results of the parent 
view part of the inspection were available and reflected well on the school and 
staff.  

Simon Webb, Parent Governor  

 


